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Bourns® Model H-290 Series Housing Connector to be Discontinued

Riverside, California – September 14, 2021 – In accordance with our ongoing product lifecycle management procedure, Bourns will transfer the 
Model H-290 Series Cable Connector to an End of Product Life status effective immediately. The supplier of the housing connector has obsoleted the 
part and no longer offers the housing connector for sale.

Bourns has purchased a sufficient inventory of the obsoleted housing connector to be able continue to offer the housing connector with the 
separate Model EM14 for the time being.  However, Bourns will no longer be able to offer the housing connector hardware alone due to the supplier 
obsoleting the part. 

Regrettably, no replacement part numbers for the Model H-290 Series Cable Connector are available at this time. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Customer Service/Inside Sales.

Obsolete Part Number

H-290-1 H-290-3 H-290-5 H-290-7
H-290-2 H-290-4 H-290-6 H-290-8

https://www.bourns.com/support/contact



